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ASX / MEDIA RELEASE        26 APRIL 2022 

 
 
 

LIVE WEBINAR DETAILS FOR UPCOMING  
COMPANY UPDATE PRESENTATION TO INVESTORS 

 
 
iCollege Limited (ASX: ICT) (iCollege or the Company) advises that it will release its Appendix 4C cashflow report 
for the quarter ending 31 March 2022 to the Australian Securities Exchange on Friday 29 April 2022. 
 
To accompany this release the Company’s Chief Executive Officer, Mr Glenn Elith, will deliver a presentation to 
investors at 11:00am (AEST) on 29 April 2022 via a live webinar. That presentation will include: 

• financial performance highlights for the quarter ending 31 March 2022; 

• an update on the lead indicators for future financial performance; and 

• an update on business expansion activities. 
 
iCollege’s shareholders and prospective investors are invited to register to attend the upcoming live webinar 
Company Update via the below link: 
 

https://webcast1.boardroom.media/watch_broadcast.php?id=624cd52968574 
 
A recording of the webinar will be made available via the Company’s website for those shareholders and 
investors who are unable to attend the live session. 
 
 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Board of iCollege. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
 
Glenn Elith     Lisa Jones 
Chief Executive Officer    Company Secretary 
glenn.elith@icollege.edu.au     lisa.jones@icollege.edu.au 
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